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         27th August, 2014 

Director Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi – 110032 

Sir,


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Satyavir Singh, forwarded by the People’s All India Anti Corruption and Crime Prevention Society, Head office-70/2, Gali No.15-B, Swatantra Nagar, Narela, Delhi-110040 against Saroj Hospital & Heart Institute, Madhuban Chowk, Rohini, Delhi-110085.  

            On perusal of the complaint,  the Delhi Medical Council noted that complaint does not pertain to any issue of medical negligence or professional misconduct on the part of a particular doctor but alleges overcharging by a hospital, hence, the complaint be referred to Directorate of Health Services for necessary action. A copy of the complaint is enclosed herewith. 
.
Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to  : -Shri Rajesh Kumar Bharti ,National President, People’s All India Corruption and Crime Prevention Society Head office-70/2, Gali No.15-B, Swatantra Nagar, Narela, Delhi-110040  – for information
